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Out and About
Events Coming Up
Around the District

On Tuesday, November 1st,
The Beale will hold a Grand
Re-Opening and dedication
ceremony at 4:00 p.m., 689
South Avenue.

Friday, November 4th, the
Greece Chamber of
Commerce will hold its Small
Business of the Year and
Microenterprise of the Year
luncheon from 11:45 a.m.
until 1:30 p.m.

The Town of Greece will
celebrate Veteran’s Day with
ceremonies on Saturday,
November 5th in the Eastman
Room of Greece Town Hall
from 10:30 until 11:30 a.m.

American Legion Post 468,
located at 344 Dorsey Road,
will hold its annual Veteran’s
Day Ceremony and Lunch
from 12:00 until 2:00 p.m.,
also on Saturday, November
5th.

Saturday night, November
5th, Eureka Lodge #36 will
host their annual
Thanksgiving Celebration
from 6:00 until 10:00 p.m. at
the Rochester Riverside
Convention Center.
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From One Closet to Another
Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive

After a very successful drive last year, I am proud to once
again announce my “From One Closet to Another” Coats for
Kids Clothes Drive this winter. From now until December
16th, I will be collecting gently worn winter articles and will
be donating them to the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet.

You can drop off boots, winter coats, gloves and mittens,
scarves, or other winter clothing to either my office, 2300
West Ridge Road, Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.,
or directly to the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet, 500
Maiden Lane, Monday-Saturday 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.

For more information, you can visit my website at
www.robach.nysenate.gov and click on the graphic, located
on the left hand side.

Thank you once again for your support!

Boy Scouts Paint
Bridge as Eagle Scout

Project
On Saturday, October 22nd,
Kevin Hauser, a boy scout from
Troop 173 sponsored at Greece
United Methodist Church,
completed his Eagle Scout

project. The project included painting bridge supports
under Long Pond Road at the Erie Canal path. That area of
the bridge had been vandalized previously with graffiti. For
more pictures of the project, including the before and after
pictures, follow me on Facebook. Great job by all of those
from Troop 173 who took part in this effort!
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